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OFFICE m THE SECRET ARY OF DEFENSE 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20301 

2 ~ lfl~l 1069 

Major General Edward B. Giller, USAF 
Assistant General Manager 

for Military Application 
U.S. Atomic Energy Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20545 

Dear Ed: 

Based on discussions and verbal agreements, arrangements have been 
made for DASA to manage the Bikini cleanup operation for both the DoD 
and the AEC. Guidance for DASA is contained in the attachment. I ask 
now that you continue your cooperation in this matter and work with the 
Director, DASA, in formulating the implementing agreement and in the 
conduct of the operation. 

Attachment 

CONFIR.t.tED TO BE CN('L!ISSI FIED 
AUTHORITY: DOE/SA-20 

BY B.R. SCilli.IDT, DATE: 

Sincerely, 

Carl Walske 
Assistant to the Secretary 

of Defense (Atomic Energy) 
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